
Common Preschool Events 
 

Below are some of the types of events you can look forward to while attending our 
preschool! While specific events vary from year to year based on the desires of the 
enrolled families, these are some of the common events we’ve planned throughout the 
years. 
 
Halloween Party 
Each year we put on a Halloween party for the children and their parents. 
Parents are invited to join us during the program time and participate in 
games, dancing, and a special snack. The children are encouraged to dress 
up – and parents are welcome to as well! 
 
Toy Cleanup 
Each year we schedule toy cleanups throughout the year. These take place during the 
program, usually between 10:30AM and 12:00PM when the children are outside. Signup 
sheets are posted in the classroom and each family must participate in one cleanup per 
year or forfeit their toy cleaning deposit given during registration. 
 
Children’s Christmas Party 
The Christmas Party is typically held during class time on the last 
Thursday before the school closes for the Christmas holiday. Parents are 
encouraged to attend and join the festivities. The children take part in 
games and dancing, and we usually have a very special guest visit 
us…SANTA!! 

 
Valentine’s Day 
Leading up to Valentine’s Day, the children decorate their own folders in the 
theme of love and friendship, and place these at their cubbies. On Valentine’s 
Day everyone brings cards to deliver to each of their classmates’ cubbies! 
 

Mother’s and Father’s Day Celebrations 
Each year the children plan something special to honour their parents on Mother’s Day 
and Father's Day! 
 
 
Last Day of School/Graduation  
On the last day of school, parents join their children in the classroom to 
celebrate the end of the school year as well as the children who will be 
graduating to Kindergarten in the fall. Families enjoy fun and games indoors and 
outdoors, and a special treat. 

 
Summer in the Park 
Throughout the summer we get together at least once a week at different 
parks throughout the community to stay in touch and have fun together 
over the summer months!  

 

 

 

 

 


